
 
REGIONE AUTONOMA DELLA SARDEGNA 

PRESIDENZA 

DIREZIONE GENERALE 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT  

Request for Letter of intent  

 

The Chief Executive Officer of the Presidency of the Autonomous Region of Sardinia requires 
letters of intent for the position of Director for the Regional Agency “Sardegna Promozione”. 

The Public Announcement and its concerning documentation will be published on the Official 
Journal of the Autonomous Region of Sardinia and on the Institutional Web-site: 
www.regione.sardegna.it  

The letters of intent must be written on unstamped paper and addressed to: Regione Autonoma 
della Sardegna – Presidenza della Regione - Direzione Generale, Viale Trento, n° 69 - 09123 
Cagliari. 

The applications must be received by August 27, 2007 

The envelope must be delivered solely by certified mail with signed return receipt. The date of the 
postmark stamped by the post office receiving the registered letter stands as the date of receipt by 
the Presidency. 
 

 The Chief Executive Officer  
 

Prof. Fulvio Dettori 
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